
 
 

 

Dear fld_FIRST_NAME,  

 

You are eligible to receive $625 in CARES Act Relief Funds. Please stay enrolled in your classes for spring term 
to maintain your eligibility. Shortly, you will be receiving a second email instructing you how to acknowledge your 
award. Afterward, you can expect a check for the entire amount of your award within 2-3 weeks. Please direct all 
inquiries to cares@glendale.edu, or to our virtual call line.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Office of Financial Aid 

 

 

 
 

  

mailto:cares@glendale.edu
https://kiosk.na4.qless.com/kiosk/app/home/116


 
 

 

Dear fld_FIRST_NAME,  

 

You have been granted $625 in CARES Act Federal Relief Funds. To acknowledge your award, please: 

 

1. Log into MyGCC and navigate to the “To Do List” and 

2. Open the CARES Student Acknowledgement.  

3. Complete the CARES Student Acknowledgement 

 

You must accept the acknowledgment before your funds will disburse to you. After you accept the 
acknowledgement, a check will be processed and sent to your mailing address on record within 2-3 weeks. You 
can review and update your mailing address in MyGCC. This is a one-time award meant to support eligible GCC 
Students during the current state of emergency. For eligibility requirements and other details related to COVID 
19 and CARES Act Federal Relief Funds, please visit GCC’s Coronavirus General Information and Updates 
Webpage, email us at CARES@glendale.edu, or contact the Financial Aid Office via the Virtual Call Line. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Office of Financial Aid 

 

 

 
 

  

https://mygcc.glendale.edu/psmygcc/login.asp
https://mygcc.glendale.edu/psmygcc/login.asp
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/health-center/what-you-need-to-know
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/health-center/what-you-need-to-know
mailto:CARES@glendale.edu
https://kiosk.na4.qless.com/kiosk/app/home/116


 


